
 
 
           
October 22, 2015 
 
          
Subject: New BAE Systems Facility Fort Wayne, Indiana    
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The relocation of the BAE Systems Fort Wayne Repair Station (GZFR112K) is almost 
complete. This re-location to a new facility is approximately five miles from the current 
site and is located within one mile of the airport. After November 2, 2015, please begin 
shipping product for repair to the new address listed below. Any product shipped to the 
previous location at 2000 Taylor Street will be forwarded to the new address for an 
overlap period. However your assistance in making this shipping change on November 
2, will support in not extending turn times. The new address is: 
 
• BAE Systems Controls Inc  

Repair Station 
4250 Airport Expressway 
Fort Wayne, Indiana USA 46809 

 
The Repair Station number, personnel, equipment, and procedures are unchanged from 
the previous site.   
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss in further detail, please contact your 
BAE Systems Customer Service Representative. As always our goal is to provide 
customers with the best possible solutions, the highest quality, fastest responsiveness, 
and best value. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Weber      
Aftermarket Program Manager 
Fort Wayne, Indiana     
+1-260-434-5199  
 
 

BAE Systems 
Electronic Systems 
2000 Taylor Street 
Fort Wayne, IN  46802-4605 
 
 
 
 


